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POSTER SUBMISSIONS
 
The 31st meeting of the National Immunisation Conference for Healthcare Workers will take place on 
4th December 2020 between 8.00am – 5.30pm.
 
This edition of the conference will be a virtual, an online Zoom-based event.
 
We would like to invite entries for the poster competition on any relevant topic for immunisation.
 
We are requesting all entries to supply a poster and a short (5 minute maximum) podcast about the poster, and we will use these to shortlist the best five to be presented over Zoom in the main room at the end of the conference.
 
All posters should be in LANDSCAPE (horizontal) format and saved as a PDF, PPTX, PPT, JPEG or PNG file. There are no required dimensions or size limit due to the virtual nature of the poster (but are easier to email if <20MB). Users will be able to download the poster and zoom in/out for optimal viewing.
 
The format of the podcast should be a Zoom recording (please see the attached guidance on how to create your own Zoom podcast).
 
The posters and podcasts will be available in a breakout room over zoom from Monday 30th November – Thursday 3rd December for delegates to review – we will take your submission of a poster as an indication that you agree with this – further details will follow of how to access this aspect of the poster programme.
 
If you would like help developing or creating your poster - please contact Martin Guppy (guppy@btinternet.com) who provides medical writing and scientific design services.  
 
The closing date for submissions to Professor Ray Borrow is Friday 30th October.

Further details can be obtained from Professor Ray Borrow (Ray.Borrow@phe.gov.uk). 
 

